
GCSE Contingency day – 24th of June 2020 

 

The Joint Council for Qualifications (JCQ) 

have decided that they need the option 

to postpone an exam (or exams) in the 

event of an incident and rearrange them 

for a later date to allow all students a fair 

and equal chance. The date that has 

been set aside as the contingency day is 

Wednesday the 24th of June 2020. 

 

Students and parents are advised that all 

candidates must make themselves 

available for this day. Please be mindful of 

this when booking holidays and events. 


